
From: Sunil Subbakrishna <sunil.subbakrishna@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 10:47 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Revaluation meeting 

 

Dear Jon, 

 

Geetha and I left around 10 as we needed to move on to other things. We'd like to thank you for setting 

up the meeting and making an honest attempt to press Mr. Ryan for answers. We appreciate your 

efforts. 

 

Frankly, we found him utterly unconvincing. His numbers didn't make sense nor did his explanation of 

why he chose to do things the way he did. If it was up to me, I would never hire him again nor would I 

recommend his work to anyone else. 

 

Since periodic revaluations will be a permanent feature of our landscape here, more thought needs to 

be given to how to run this process more effectively. Having 20% of the population extremely unhappy 

with their elected officials and municipal employees is not a healthy state of affairs. While no process 

will eliminate dissatisfaction, what we are going through right now almost seems calculated to maximize 

it. 

 

Happy to share specific thoughts with you if it would be helpful. 

 

Best of luck resolving this and best regards. 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

Sunil Subbakrishna 

 

 


